
November 19, 2020  
Sumitomo Rubber Industries, Ltd. 

 
Warning: Be Aware of Fraudulent Emails Claiming Association 

with Sumitomo Rubber Industries, Ltd. 
 

It has recently come to our attention that some person or persons has been sending 
emails to recipients in various countries, claiming to be a recruiter working for Sumitomo 
Rubber Industries, Ltd. and discussing a job offering that involves collecting payments 
from our clients and customers in the same region as the recipient. 

These emails are fraudulent; Sumitomo Rubber Industries, Ltd. is in no way 
associated, affiliated or involved with the sender of these emails and has no knowledge 
of any such job offering. These fraudulent emails are being sent from email addresses 
registered to the “@gmail.com” domain and Sumitomo Rubber Industries, Ltd. does not, 
under any circumstances, use Gmail or any other free email service to send email 
concerning company business. 
 
 We ask that anyone who receives an email like what has been described above please 
kindly disregard it. Under no circumstances should anyone engage in any kind of 
business or other dealings with the sender of these fraudulent emails. Please understand 
that Sumitomo Rubber Industries, Ltd. is in no way responsible for any damages or other 
harm that any person may incur as a result of engaging in business or other dealings as 
a result of these fraudulent emails. 
 
 Should you wish to alert us to any other suspicious emails, etc., or should you have 
any other questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us via the “Other Inquiries” 
form on our official company website. 
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